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TERZETTO

Langhe Nebbiolo DOC
Piedmont, Italy

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Nebbiolo

TASTING NOTE
Bright cherry and 
licorice aromas.  Dry 
and medium bodied 
with taut red fruits, 
hints of toast, modest 
tannins and refreshing 
acidity. 

FOOD PAIRING
Excellent with cured 
meats, mushroom 
pastas, and roast 
chicken.

TERZETTO

Langhe Nebbiolo DOC
Piedmont, Italy

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Nebbiolo

TASTING NOTE
Bright cherry and 
licorice aromas.  Dry 
and medium bodied 
with taut red fruits, 
hints of toast, modest 
tannins and refreshing 
acidity. 

FOOD PAIRING
Excellent with cured 
meats, mushroom 
pastas, and roast 
chicken.

TERZETTO

Langhe Nebbiolo DOC
Piedmont, Italy

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Nebbiolo

TASTING NOTE
Bright cherry and 
licorice aromas.  Dry 
and medium bodied 
with taut red fruits, 
hints of toast, modest 
tannins and refreshing 
acidity. 

FOOD PAIRING
Excellent with cured 
meats, mushroom 
pastas, and roast 
chicken.

TERZETTO

Langhe Nebbiolo DOC
Piedmont, Italy

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Nebbiolo

TASTING NOTE
Bright cherry and 
licorice aromas.  Dry 
and medium bodied 
with taut red fruits, 
hints of toast, modest 
tannins and refreshing 
acidity. 

FOOD PAIRING
Excellent with cured 
meats, mushroom 
pastas, and roast 
chicken.

TERZETTO

Langhe Nebbiolo DOC
Piedmont, Italy

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Nebbiolo

TASTING NOTE
Bright cherry and 
licorice aromas.  Dry 
and medium bodied 
with taut red fruits, 
hints of toast, modest 
tannins and refreshing 
acidity. 

FOOD PAIRING
Excellent with cured 
meats, mushroom 
pastas, and roast 
chicken.

TERZETTO

Langhe Nebbiolo DOC
Piedmont, Italy

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Nebbiolo

TASTING NOTE
Bright cherry and 
licorice aromas.  Dry 
and medium bodied 
with taut red fruits, 
hints of toast, modest 
tannins and refreshing 
acidity. 

FOOD PAIRING
Excellent with cured 
meats, mushroom 
pastas, and roast 
chicken.

2021 90 JAMES SUCKLING 2021 90 JAMES SUCKLING 2021 90 JAMES SUCKLING

2021 90 JAMES SUCKLING 2021 90 JAMES SUCKLING 2021 90 JAMES SUCKLING


	Slide Number 1

